
 

GREATER CHRISTCHURCH URBAN  
DEVELOPMENT STRATEGY (UDS) FORUM 

 
MINUTES OF A MEETING OF THE GREATER CHRISTCHURCH 

URBAN DEVELOPMENT STRATEGY FORUM 
 

Held in the Council Chamber, Environment Canterbury 
on Friday 16 March 2007 at 1pm 

 
 
 

PRESENT: Environment Canterbury 
 Councillor Richard Budd (Chairman). 
  
 Christchurch City Council 
 Councillors Helen Broughton and Sue Wells (from 1pm). 
 
 Selwyn District Council 
 Councillors Debra Hasson and Annette Foster. 
 
 Waimakariri District Council 
 Councillors Kath Adams and Dan Gordon. 
 
 Transit NZ 
 Colin Knaggs. 
 
KEY STAKEHOLDERS: Dr Alistair Humphrey, Max Percasky and Peter Townsend. 
  
 Committee Secretary 
 Warren Brixton. 
 
APOLOGIES: Apologies for absence were received and accepted from 

Councillors Sally Buck, Alec Neill, Malcolm Lyall, 
Kevin Felstead, Bob Shearing, Simon Kingham, 
Steve Collins and Pam Richardson. 

 
 
CHAIRMAN In the absence of the Chairman Councillor Richard Budd 

assumed the Chair 
 
 
1. MEETING MINUTES 
 
 The minutes of the previous meeting of 19 February 2007, as circulated, were taken as 

read and confirmed. 
 
 
2. HEARINGS PANEL RESPONSE TO DRAFT URBAN DEVELOPMENT 

STRATEGY SUBMISSIONS 
 
 A report from the hearing was tabled providing a brief overview of the recent hearings 

held and identifying resolutions to 13 key issues. 
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 It was resolved: 
 
 1. That the information to be received. 
 
 2. That a vote of thanks be conveyed to the Chairman, Hearing Panel members and 

the Project Management team for the work associated with the hearings to the 
Draft Strategy. 

 
 
3. GENERAL BUSINESS 
 
 1. Adoption of Hearing Panel recommendations 
  It was suggested at the next meeting that the forum should recommend the 

adoption of the Strategy to the partner Local Authorities. 
 
 2. Implementation committee  
  It was reported that it is proposed that this be made up of 14 members, three 

members from each Local Authority and one from the Tangata Whenua. 
 
 
4. NEXT MEETING 
 
 It was left for the project management team to examine whether the next scheduled 

meeting date of the 5 April 2007 was appropriate or not. 
 
 
 
 
 
The meeting concluded at 1.47pm. 


